WAYNE STATE UNIVERSITY

DEAN FOR INTERNATIONAL STUDIES DETROIT 2, MICHIGAN

June 11, 1964

Dr. K. G. Saiyidain

Senior Specialist

Institute of Advanced Projects
The East West Center

Honolulu, Hawaii 96822

Dear Dr. Saiyidain:

Ted Rice has kindly sent me a copy of
"The End of an Epoch." This is a beautiful
and fitting tribute to a wonderful person
who in your words ''deserves it."

I can only hope that your tribute will
receive the wide attention it deserves.
Thank you for having written it.

Sincerely yours,

O ERRappet—

Victor A. Rapport
Dean

VAR/s

cc: Theodore D. Rice



